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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

To obtain a Learner’s Licence in the ACT students must successfully complete the ACT Pre Learner 

Licence Training Program (previously known as “Road Ready”) and pass the online multiple-choice 

road rules assessment. The program is a road safety course focussing on minimising dangerous and 

risk-taking behaviours, it does not extensively cover road rules, these should be studied by students 

beforehand with materials already provided to pass the rules test. 

Canberra High School will be providing Year 10 students with an opportunity to complete the 

Program during school hours during Week 10 of Term Two, starting with Period 5 after lunch on 

Wednesday 28th June and then two full days on Thursday 29th June and Friday 30th June. 

To complete the program, students will need to be on time, engage in the course content and 

complete all tasks across the 3 days. Upon passing the test and completing all program 

requirements, students will be issued with a certificate enabling them to obtain an ACT Learner’s 

Permit. All Year 10 students may complete the course regardless of their current age, however those 

under 15 years and 9 months will have to wait until then to obtain their learners permit.  

Students who do not want to complete the program at school or who do not meet the program 

requirements (Behaviour, attendance, work completion) may choose to complete the course outside 

of school at their own cost through an external provider. Currently this is approximately $185-$200 

and occur additional fees if you fail the test. Completing the course at school is free. 

All students are encouraged to participate as regular Year 10 classes will not run on the program 

days. Students who do not participate are able to take mutually agreed leave for the period of the 

course and complete personal study at home or at school under minimal supervision. 

All students will be required to return the detachable section of the form below to let us know your 

intentions for these days. Please return the form to the front office by Monday Week 3 (8th May). 

This will help the school organise appropriate staffing and resources for the program.  

Geoff Miles - Road Ready Coordinator geoff.miles@ed.act.edu.au 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

ACT Pre-learner Licence training program  

Name: ______________________________  ACE Group: ___________ 

Please select one choice and return this note to the front office by Monday 8th May 2023  

 Attend the program              Personal study at school              Personal study at home  

Signed (parent/guardian): ___________________________  Date: ________________ 
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